
 

MEMO 
Date :   January 19th, 2021 

From :  Blake Corkill, President 

To :       All Members 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In light of the last two days being snow days for the HWDSB and members not being on 

site in schools and having access to computers if they don’t have them at home, we are 

extending deadlines on a few things for everyone.... 

1) The deadline for nominating members for the Bargaining Committee will now be 

noon tomorrow (January 20th).  Nomination emails should be sent to 

cupelocal4153@bellnet.ca and state the your name and the name of the person your 

are nominating.  For example - “Blake Corkill is nominating Archie Walker for the 

bargaining committee.” 

2)  The member information forms included on the last few updates were to be picked 

up later this week – that will not be done next week to give members a few extra days.  

The form is included on the last few updates sent out, which you can also find on the 

website at www.cupe4153.ca  
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